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Chester Board of Fire Commissioners 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners for May 20, 2020 has been cancelled following 
consultation with Chester Hose Company officers.  
 
Regular communication has been maintained with the Chiefs of 
the Chester Hose Company and Chair; members have been kept 
informed via pertinent emails. When available, brief reports of 
activities and Department status will be conveyed to 
Commissioners. 

 
Please contact the Commission Chair or the Chester Hose 
Company with any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully, 
Bettie Perreault, Chair 

 
 


